CCSS Member Grant Application
The mission of the CCSS is to fostering understanding and appreciation of all kinds of succulents including cacti.  To further this effort, CCSS will grant funds to our members for selected, worthwhile projects that help spread the knowledge and joy of these special plants.
The CCSS has reserved funds to support members attending the 2023 CSSA National Convention in Colorado Springs, CO this July.  This includes grants to cover the registration costs up to $325. 
Individuals interested in receiving this grant must meet the following criteria:
1. Be a member of CCSS.
2. Be a first-time attendee of a CSSA convention.
3. Agree to write an article for the CCSS Newsletter or make a short presentation at one of the CCSS meetings about their experience at the convention.
4. Grants for other CSSA convention-related needs and costs will be considered, please specify in the “Explanation” section.

Please complete the following:
Name: 	
Email: 	
Amount Requested: 	

How are you planning to inform CCSS of your experience?    Newsletter Article    Presentation

Explain how attending the convention will further your appreciation and knowledge of cacti and succulents and how this attendance will benefit the CCSS (no more than 150 words).
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